
From: Oxfordshire County Council On Behalf Of A40 Corridor 
Sent: Friday, July 21, 2023 11:05 AM 
To: A40 Corridor <A40corridor@Oxfordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: HIF2 A40 Improvements programme: Cabinet outcome 
 

Dear Stakeholder,  
  
Following our email of July 10, we are writing to let you know that the Oxfordshire 
County Council, at the cabinet meeting of 18 July, approved the rephased HIF2 A40 
improvements programme.   
  
The approved proposals aim to improve access between Witney and Oxford. They 
include dedicated bus lanes between Eynsham Park and Ride and Oxford, as well 
as the addition of controlled crossings and upgraded shared-use paths to make 
walking and cycling safer along the historically congested A40 between Witney and 
Oxford.   
 

The programme forms one phase of a wider A40 improvements programme and will 
contribute to the council’s vision for a greener, healthier county. It complements 
other travel projects (including the park and ride under construction at Eynsham), 
working together to help reduce traffic, improve bus services and make walking and 
cycling safer across Oxfordshire.  Public consultation and stakeholder engagement 
on the plans will follow this cabinet approval.   
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the project team - 
a40corridor@oxfordshire.gov.uk   
   
Yours sincerely  
 
  
OCC Programme Lead – HIF2 A40 Improvements Programme  
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